
From: Christine Heidebrecht   
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:27 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn ParkwayExpansion, #EB-2019-0159 
 
Dear members of the Energy Board and Mr. Yurek, 
I'm a citizen of Hamilton who has a young family. I am very concerned about the climate crisis, 
and the impact it will have on my children and the generations that come after them. I am writing 
to urge you to consider the climate crisis in your review of the Enbridge fracked gas pipeline. In 
2018 the world's climate scientists warned us that we must cut greenhouse gas emissions by at 
least half by 2030, a warning that many appear not to have heard or believe. There are deep 
connections between the climate crisis and the fossil fuel industry, and despite their assertions 
that we need their products, we cannot keep sacrificing our land and planet for these companies' 
short-term profits. 
 
This is a time when we will be making history one way or the other - by heeding scientists' 
warnings and making major changes, or by failing to make changes, leaving future generations to 
ask why we continued to destroy the planet after we knew better? Please consider the climate 
crisis in your review.  
 
Sincerely, 
Christine Heidebrecht 
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